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15. WORKS, TRAFFIC AND ENVIRONMENT COMMITTEE 
 - REPORT OF 6 AUGUST 2004 
 

Officer responsible Author 
Community Advocate Peter Dow, DDI 941 6728 

 
 The purpose of this report is to submit the following outcomes of the Committee’s 6 August 2004 

meeting. 
 

Report of a meeting of the Works, Traffic and Environment Committee  
held on Friday 6 August 2004 at 8.00 am 

in Meeting Room 1, CCC Fendalton. 
 
 

PRESENT: 
 
 

Val Carter (Chairman), Sally Buck, Pat Harrow, Mark Kunnen, Mike Wall and  
Ron Wright. 
 

 1. APOLOGIES 
 
  Apologies for absence were received and accepted from Cheryl Colley, George Hampton, Yiyi 

Ku and Barbara Stewart. 
 
 2. DRAFT CITYWIDE PUBLIC TRANSPORT PRIORITY PLAN 
 
  At its meeting on 3 August, the Board decided that the Works, Traffic and Environment 

Committee be authorised to formulate feedback on the Draft Citywide Public Transport Priority 
Plan for forwarding to the 10 August meeting of the Sustainable Transport and Utilities 
Committee. 

 
  Rob Woods, Transport Planner, Transport and City Streets Unit, was in attendance to assist the 

Committee in its considerations. 
 
  The Committee resolved that the attached Board response on the Draft Citywide Public 

Transport Priority Plan be submitted to the Sustainable Transport and Utilities Committee. 
 
 The meeting concluded at 9.23 am. 
 
 Chairman’s 
 Recommendation: That the report be received. 
 
 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


